
 
 

EARLY DISMISSAL AT ARTHUR A. RICHARDS JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL 
FEB. 25 

  
  
ST. CROIX, USVI - The Virgin Islands Department of Education, St. Croix District, 
informs the public that the Arthur A. Richards Jr. High School was dismissed early on 
Monday, February 25, 2019, due to a low water pressure issue affecting the school and 
surrounding area. 
	
   
School buses transported students to their regular drop-off locations at 1:00 p.m. 
   
The Water and Power Authority (WAPA) is currently addressing the issue and full water 
service will be restored by end of day. 
  
The school will resume instruction at its regular time on Tuesday, February 26, 2019. 
  
The Department of Education also reminds parents that February 26, is also an early 
dismissal day for all junior and senior high schools to allow teachers to attend their 
monthly professional development workshops. 
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